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OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE 

We started off the February meeting with 22 members on hand. Ann Marie went over the finan-

cial report and our money situation is improving. Ann Marie was talking about possibly changing 

our insurance company.  We will be trying to put together a committee to go over the matter. 

Blasé also brought up the Venison Dinner  at the Legion Hall in Jefferson. There was a good show 

of hands from the members who were present, so Blasé said he would get the ball rolling. 

 

 Saint Patrick’s Day Parade 

The engine club will again be participating in the St Patrick’s Day Parade on the 16th of March. 

This is the parade that starts at the Newton  Moose Lodge and then goes through down town 

Newton and ends at Memory Park. We will be meeting at G&H Service at 9:00 AM to get organ-

ized and to enjoy some coffee and donuts. We will be heading up to the start of the parade at 

11:00 AM and the starting time for the parade is 11:30 AM. 

 

 Military Transport Association Show 

The MTA will again have their  Spring Show at the Fair Grounds. I received a call from their Fair 

contact and was asked if we could be open. The show will be held on April 27th and 28th, which 

is a Saturday and a Sunday. They would also like us to have some Tractors and Engines on display. 

March 2013 

March 14th at 7:00 PM at the Fair Grounds 

 

The February 50/50 was won by Josh Lewandowski. He donated the $39.00 winnings back to the club.  

Thank you Josh! 



  

 

 

 

Check out our FACEBOOK PAGE! 

 

 

 

HTTP://www.facebook.com/NJAEMC 

Buy-Sell...member to member! 
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